Notice for Phase 1 Students
(Spring 2023)

This is to notify that the “Defense Meeting Follow-up Form” is now
available for all students who have registered in Phase 1 for Spring 2023
semester. All Phase 1 students are instructed to collect this form from
DIU MCT office by 11 May 2023.

Following are some important aspects of this document-

Every student must bring this document during pre-defense
Students must show the evidence of at least 12 meetings with
his/her supervisor during the period of Phase 1 and Phase 2
through this paper.

Before receiving the paper students are advised check authorized
signature and seal.

This document cannot be collected on behalf.

Any excuse of losing this document at any stage of Phase 1 and
Phase 2 will not be taken under consideration.

Mr. Md. Salah Uddin
Assistant Professor & Head (In-Charge)
Department of Multimedia and Creative Technology
Daffodil International University



